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Subject: Regarding ACTA and IP 
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To whom it concerns, 

In response to the recent bullying of nations to push ACTA down their 
throats, I as a concerned US citizen must say that what happens outside 
US borders and jurisdictions in terms of Intellectual Property (IP) is 
of no business to any parties, governmental or those who are lobbying 
such efforts, and should not be supported by the US Government or any 
bodies who have any dealings with the ACTA proposal. ACTA reinforces my 
belief that companies have grown too powerful and, in their attempts to 
bully and control everything, are now trying to hold a gun to nation's 
heads who would not normally kowtow to such frivolity. It would be more 
productive to ask other nations THEIR feelings on the matter rather than 
attempting to shove some crybaby law down the throats of foreign 
countries. Oppose ACTA because we are the United States of America and 
not the United States of The Whole World. 

thank you, 
A. Koziol 
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